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From: Webmaster  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 11:39 AM 
To: registrar  
Cc: Webmaster  
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB‐2019‐0018 

 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Hello, I am writing to the Ontario Energy Board, to stop the price increase for 2019-2023. We are an advanced 
manufacturing solution provider for many startups, product development companies, automotive, aerospace, medical, 
etc,etc. By increasing our electricity expenses, we will not be able to compete in the global marketplace. Please 
reconsider increasing prices, as it will not only effect our company, but many companies who leverage us for their 
future growth. - John Frangella 
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